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A winter bird common to the Prairies 
is the Bohemian Waxwing. Watch for 

him. 

FEATHERED FRIENDS IN SEPTEMBER Doug Gilroy, Regina 

During the month of September we had quite a heavy migration of 
Killdeer Plovers over the farm. Some days down on the pasture flat I counted 
fifty or more birds together. There also seems to be more Flickers about this 
fall than there were last year. They certainly were not hatched in this area, 
as Starlings occupied most of the Flicker holes. 

September 21 was a beautiful warm autumn day. On the way to a 
neighbors that morning we passed the bridge and on up the road that leads out 
of the valley, I counted 6 large Swainson Hawks sitting out in the stubble 
field and on fence posts along the trail. About two miles further on we came 
upon more hawks out in the stubble. This time I counted 35 and there were 
still several more over a slight rise in the land. Ifm sure it would be quite 
safe to say there were at least 40 in the flock. About 20 got up at once and 
flew off a short distance together. It was indeed a great sight to see so many 
of these fine birds together at once. 

Going on down the road a mile or so we came upon four Chickadees 
looking very much out of place on the treeless prairie. One little fellow 
would fly from telephone pole to telephone pole and alight on the side of each 
one, like a woodpecker. At twelve ofclock, we arrived back home to find our 
pasture absolutely black with Crows, There were thousands of them - the 
largest flock of crows I have seen this year. 

CROWE AND DUCKS WERE PLENTIFUL Harold Kvinge, Hawarden 

There was a huge flock of crows flying in a south-easterly direction 
from out farm on September 10, I estimated that there were between 10,000 and 
20,000 in the flock, I have never seen such a large flock before. They were 
migrating ahead of a storm wave, The sky seemed all black with them for quite 
a distance. 

Wild ducks are still (November 8) around here in large numbers. I 
believe the flock to be between a thousand to two thousand birds. They re¬ 
mained here after the cold weather and freeze-up of October 20, They are now 
feeding on grain in the fields each night by the light of the moon. The sloughs 
are open again and there is no snow here. 

Fall birds seem more numerous this fall, especially the Red Poles 
which congregate in large flocks in many places. Chickadees and Snowbirds are 
quite prevalent now, and a few Pine Grosbeaks have put in an appearance. During 
the first week in September I noticed the following birds in migration: on the 


